
 
We can not prioritise COVID-19 vaccines for frontline staff who are not in General Practice. We ask that
you refer back to your employer or professional representative body for more information on the rollout
of COVID-19 vaccines for frontline staff in your profession.
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If you have any queries, please contact Nottinghamshire LMC by email at office@nottslmc.co.uk or
call 0115 977 1341.


